City of Newton 2nd Public Information Session Commonwealth Ave Carriageway

Proposal to create two-way bike travel on the Carriageway

Thursday November 4, 2021 5:30-7:00 PM

Via Zoom

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87913334994

Passcode: 247153

Meeting ID: 879 1333 4994

One tap mobile

+13017158592,,87913334994#

Nicole Freedman

Director of Transportation Planning
City of Newton
Planning Department
Nfreedman@Newtonma.gov
617-879-8148

Review the City's updated proposal to allow two-way bike travel on the Carriageway from Melrose Street to Mt Alvernia Road. Project makes no changes to the vehicle direction of travel and does not remove parking. The project uses signage and light paint to ensure safe travel for all users This meeting follows up on an initial public information session that took place on October 19, 2020 introducing the concept.

